

Organização do Tratado de Cooperação Amazônica

Organización del Tratado de Cooperación Amazónica De Organisatie van de Overeenkomst voor Amazonische Samenwerking

PS/ACTO/ 6 8 /2019

Brasilia, January 28, 2019

To:
Mr. Manal Ismail
Chair of the Governmental Advisory Committee (GAC)
ICANN

Dear GAC Chair Manal Ismail,

I am writing to you in my capacity as Secretary General of the Amazon Cooperation Treaty Organization (ACTO), role to which I was appointed following the end of the term of office of H.E. María Jacqueline Mendoza Ortega.

Besides introducing myself, I would also like to kindly request your assistance concerning the matter associated with the ".Amazon" applications.

At this point, I would appreciate if you could convey our invitation to the ICANN President and CEO, Mr. Göran Marby, to come to Brasilia in order to meet and discuss with ACTO member countries.

The meeting would take place at ACTO headquarters, at any day between February 12 and 19. This would offer the very first opportunity for ACTO member States to dialogue with the ICANN President and CEO, with a view to developing the mutually acceptable solution that is necessary, as per GAC Advice, if the "Amazon" applications are to move forward.

I would like to thank you and the GAC for your continuous support. Please feel free to contact me anytime.

Yours sincerely

ALEXANDRA MOREIRA LOPEZ

Secretary General

c/c: Cherine Chalaby, Chair of the ICANN Board Göran Marby, CEO of the ICANN



40 years of the signature of the Amazon Cooperation Treaty (1978-2018)